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From: Cynthia G. Jones (CGJ)
To: WH7:WN1:NLl:hL2:KSD
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 1993 8:17 am
Subject: Part 20 Revisions. -Rep'y -Reply

Kitty-

To my knowledge (and I talked with Carl on Friday on this) we cannot just
" drop the rulemaking." There is a serious issue at stake: Will the Commission
knowingly " overexpose" members of the public (i.e., give members of the public
a dose exceeding 100 mrem /yr, yet not exceed 500 mrem /yr) without requiring
some kind of training? That's how the regulation reads right now, and that's
a problem. The second issue is the "backfit." The steering group (Congel,
Morris, D. Cunningham) already decided several months ago that there was no
backfit issue. Jay didn't really like this, but had to accept it at the time.
Now that none of the regular players were at the meeting on Friday, its
starting all over again. We need this rulemaking to get out and final before
the end of the year, otherwise we face some serious problems (the Agreement
States already told us this last year)....

If Bill Reamer is out until Aug 30, then I suugest OGC find someone else to
help us out on the concurrence, we simply can't let this wait another 2 weeks!

CC: FCC, CJPI, NKS
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